
 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

LAKE HELENA DRIVE IMPROVEMENTS 
 
Lewis and Clark County is soliciting proposals to hire a consultant to provide professional 
engineering services needed for the Lake Helena Drive Improvements Project.  The details 
of agreements and payment terms will be negotiated with the selected consultant.   
 
The County will review Proposals according to the criteria as stated in the full RFP. 
Qualified firms will be ranked in order by a selection committee. Proposals that are deemed 
incomplete by the selection committee will not be processed. 
 
Lewis and Clark County reserve the right to reject all responses deemed unqualified, 
unsatisfactory, inappropriate or incomplete. Proposals become the property of Lewis and 
Clark County. The County is not responsible for paying costs associated with preparing a 
Proposal. 
 
The complete Request for Proposal is available by going to the Lewis and Clark County 
web page at: https://www.lccountymt.gov/Government/Grants-and-Purchasing/Bids-and-
Proposals-Current  
 
You may also receive a copy by contacting Audra Zacherl, Assistant Director of Public 
Works, Lewis and Clark County, 3402 Cooney Drive, Helena, MT 59602, (406) 447-8035, 
or azacherl@lccountymt.gov .  
 
All consulting firms must submit completed Proposals to:  Lewis and Clark County Public 
Works Department, 3402 Cooney Drive, Helena, MT 59602.  Five copies of the Proposal 
must be submitted by 4:00 p.m. (Local Time) on Tuesday, January 16, 2024. The Proposal 
must be in a sealed envelope and marked on the outside of the envelope “Proposal for Lake 
Helena.”     
 
Legal Ad: Independent Record 
    
Publish: Saturday, December 9, 2023 
   Saturday, December 23, 2023  

https://www.lccountymt.gov/Government/Grants-and-Purchasing/Bids-and-Proposals-Current
https://www.lccountymt.gov/Government/Grants-and-Purchasing/Bids-and-Proposals-Current
mailto:azacherl@lccountymt.gov

